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Dear Parents/Carers,  
  
Sharing and celebrating learning is something we value at Lawn Primary and Nursery School. We would 
like to give you more opportunities to do this throughout the academic year, starting with a Book Look after 
school this term.    
  
On Tuesday 3rd December there will be an opportunity to look through your child’s books in their classroom 
between 3.00pm to 4.00pm, please drop in at any point during this session.   Your child will collect their 
books, and you can spend some time with them looking at their efforts in all subjects, sharing their 
success and pride with activities and learning in school.   
  
Whilst a teacher will be present in the room, the Parent Consultation evenings are the forum to discuss 
your child’s achievements and behaviour.  
  
If you are unable to attend this time but would like to see your child’s books there will be another 
opportunity for you to come in at a later date, so please do let your child’s class teacher know if this would 
be of interest.   
  
We warmly encourage you to take the opportunity to come into school and look through your child’s work 
with them. It’s a wonderful way to engage with their learning journey and celebrate their progress together. 
By reviewing their books, you not only gain insight into what they are learning, but also show them how 
much you value their efforts.   
  
We hope this shared experience will be a positive one for both you and your child, fostering a sense of 
pride and accomplishment while also building a deeper connection between home and school. Your 
involvement plays a key role in their success and development!  
  
Yours sincerely  

  
Mrs Lindsay Wood    
Headteacher   
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